
Dec. 16, 2022

Frank Norton
Interim Superintendent
Red Wing Public Schools
Red Wing, MN 55066

Dear Frank,

The Red Wing Republican Eagle requests to remain the official newspaper for 2023 for Red Wing Public
Schools.
We propose 2023 rates for public notices, and other legal publications and statements at the rate of $2
per line, conforming to Minnesota Statute 331A. 06. Please note this is the same rate as for 2022.

In addition, we will continue to publish all school district legal notices on our website at no additional
cost to the district.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Johnson
Managing Editor


